
Student Parent Resource Center Guidelines 
EPCC Student Parent Resource Centers welcome children of all ages, however, for 
their safety and comfort as well as in recognition of the rights and privileges of other 
users of EPCC facilities, parents are asked to observe the following: EPCC staff 
reserves the right to ask any individual who is interfering with the use of the Student 
Parent Resource Center to leave. 

1. Parent/Caregiver must supervise their child(ren) at all times while they are in these 
spaces. Children cannot be dropped off and left unattended. (Note: YWCA on-campus 
child care available at VV and TM, plus any of the other El Paso area YWCA 
locations, and other child care providers, some located near other campuses). 

2. EPCC staff will not take responsibility for monitoring the safety or behavior of 
unattended children. 

3. EPCC strives to provide an atmosphere conducive to study and children are 
expected to behave in an orderly manner just as we expect from all users. Loud, noisy 
or disruptive behavior is inappropriate and children, with their caregiver, will be asked 
to leave if this type of behavior persists. 

4. Student Parent Resource Center equipment and materials should be treated with 
care and respect. Please do not damage, deface, or remove any materials. 

5. EPCC staff are not responsible for any lost or stolen items, users are responsible for 
their personal belongings. 

6. Parent/Caregivers are asked to make sure any toys/supplies that their children use 
be put away before they leave the space. 

7. Students can use the computers for as long as they need, unless there are other 
students waiting. Staff will implement a 30-minute time limit when needed. 

8. Students are allowed to print up to 10 pages per day. 

9. Do not place any food or drinks on the computer tables. 

10. Students should save their work in a flash drive or cloud storage to avoid losing 
any documents in case of computer malfunction. 



Failure to comply with these rules may result in the loss of space use privileges. All 
users should follow the EPCC student code of conduct. 

By following these guidelines, EPCC can provide a welcoming and productive 
environment for all users, including families and children. 

 


